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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 17th March 2023 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today is Red Nose Day, and it is lovely to see all of our children wearing things that make them happy, in the name 
of such a worthwhile cause. Thank you for supporting our school with this, and I will let you know how much money 
we raised in the next newsletter. 
 
Speaking of raising money, the Book Fair that was held last week was hugely successful. It was really well attended, 
and it was great to see so many of our children having the chance to buy a new book whilst also making money for 
the school to spend on new books at the same time. Thank you to everyone who purchased a book or two, and the 
grand total raised for the school was £664. A special thank you to Mrs Neal for organising this event. 
 
Last week, we held our Year 4 Curriculum Assembly, and the children shared such a huge breadth and depth of 
learning across the curriculum. It was lovely to see the children articulating their learning so confidently, and it was 
clear to see Year 4 have really enjoyed everything on offer this year. Thank you for such a great turnout from parents, 
and I hope you really enjoyed finding out what your children have been learning this year. Maybe even picking up a 
few new facts in the process! 
 
We believe our well stocked library is really important for children to be exposed to a wide breadth of reading 
opportunities, and recently we have revamped the library and the system for taking out and returning books. A huge 
thank you to Mrs Atyeo, our librarian, who has put huge effort into getting this up and running effectively. Parents 
recently received a letter outlining how the new system will work, and there will be an opportunity to visit the library 
with your child/children every week between 3.00pm – 3.45pm after Easter. A letter will be sent out shortly regarding 
this. 
 
On Tuesday we held ‘Books at Bedtime’ in our school hall, which was made to look as cosy as possible!. It was a 
really lovely occasion, in which parents were able to share books with their children, and two members of staff read 
books to everyone. The children really enjoyed the occasion, and the novelty of drinking milk next to a roaring fire 
(on the screen!) in our school hall. 
 
As well as Red Nose Day, Year 5 are also enjoying Space Day today, for which we have an inflatable planetarium in 
our hall. The children are learning all sorts of astronomical facts, and the experience will live long in their memories. 
Alongside the planetarium, children are engaging in a wide variety of activities related to space, including finding out 
about ‘Curiosity’ the Mars Rover, and exploring the space-themed artwork of Peter Thorpe.  
 
Our brilliant Friends of Rush Common continue to be highly active in raising important funds for the school. They 
have been busy taking orders for Krispy Kreme doughnuts and after school today, parents will be able to pick up 
their orders from the playground. I will let you know the total raised in the next newsletter. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank all of our parents for the tremendous support you show to our school. We have a fantastic 
school community, and your continual engagement is such a huge part of this. I hope everyone has an enjoyable 
and safe weekend, as we head towards the last two weeks of this busy term. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Kristen Fawcett   

 
Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

                

                     

 

Books at Bedtime 
On Tuesday 14th March, it was lovely to welcome families from Reception and KS1 to school for our 
Books at Bedtime event. The hall was transformed into a cosy space for children to share books 
with their adults. The teachers enjoyed sharing books as well! 

 

            



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Guidance for Parents and Carers 
 

Digital Parenting Pro 
 

Vodafone have created a fantastic resource for parents including information, YouTube videos, and an interactive 

resource providing information about parental controls and safety settings. 

 

Everything is free and you can find further information HERE.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Freddie             1NDBL 

Gavin                1NDBL 

Emily                  2RS 

Adam                3NM  

Freya                 3NM  

Tilly                  3NM  

 

Robyn           4LR    

Elsie              4LR                      

Maja               5EC 

Ethan             6JN 

Lizzie             6JN 

 

School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.40 
per day. Payment for school 
dinners can be made via 
ParentMail. Meal choices must be 
made at least 3 days in advance.                                
                              

 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=811258f27e&e=26870b3498
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIr-Ts1-vaAhUGsxQKHee9BuQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://st-augustines-hythe.kent.sch.uk/kent/primary/staugustines/site/pages/schoolinformation/schooldinners&psig=AOvVaw2yWOScyqYLiu9sCr8yj_nF&ust=1525510561407106


  
    

 
 

                      
 
Dates for your diary 2023 
 
Big Sing – Radley College   Monday 20th March 
 
Weight and Measure Reception and Y6           Tuesday 21st March 
 
Parents Evening Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd March 
 
Science Fair Wednesday 29th March 
 
School Disco Year 1 – 6 Thursday 30th March (timings tbc) 
 
End of Term 2b Friday 31st March @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Monday 17th April  
 
Year 5 Cycling Training  Monday 17th April – Friday 28th April  
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 1st May  
 
Year 5 ASP Workshop Wednesday 3rd May 5EC 
                                                                              Thursday 4th May 5AS 
 
Extra Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 8th May 
 
Class Photos  Wednesday 17th May 
 
Year 3 Assembly  Thursday 18th May @ 9.00am (Date Change) 
 
Year 1 Assembly  Tuesday 23rd May @ 9.00am  
 
Whole School Picnic and Open Afternoon   Friday 26th May 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 26th May  
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 5th June   
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 6th June  
 
Year 5 Residential to Kingswood Wednesday 7th – Friday 9th June  
 
FoRC Non-school uniform day                          Friday 9th June 
 
Year 3 Hill End Trip    Monday 19th June 
 
FoRC Summer Fete and Colour Run Saturday 24th June  
 
Year 6 Residential to Call of the Wild                Monday 26th – Friday 30th June  
 
Year 2 Assembly  Tuesday 27th June @ 9.00am  
 
Reception Assembly  Wednesday 12th July @ 2.30pm  
 
End of Term 3b Thursday 20th July @1.30pm 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Friday 21st July  

 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendations.        
 

                                                               



  
    

 
 

  
           

                                                                                                                                                             
 
                    
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
                                

                 
 

                                           



  
    

 
 

 

 
 

                                                
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
                                                

 
                                                             

 


